Rafi Miah

From:

Sent: 09 February 2022 09:16
To: Planning Planning

Subject: Application 2021/3225/P Murphy's Yard

Dear Planning dept can you please register my strong objection to the planning application detailed above. I have no problem with the redevelopment of this site but please spare a thought for the resultant social and community problems overdevelopment can create.

I hope this area of Hampstead and Gospel Oak can retain its unique character for my grandchildren's time. Particularly of great concern is the high rise nature of the buildings proposed and the lack of green spaces within the proposed development.

Looking to your dept to protect us.

Mrs Josephine Lobek NW3 Resident.